School website: www.spsl.towerhamlets.sch.uk
Email: admin@spsl.towerhamlets.sch.uk
Phone: 020 7987 4624

Thursday 1° October 2015
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Dear Parents and Carers,

There was a fabulous turn out of parents today for the MacMillan fund raising coffee morning. The total amount raised will be in next
week’s newsletter.

Year 1 told us all about their amazing learning in their class assembly this morning. They are definitely enjoying learning and are fantastic at
life - long learning. Well done Year 1!

Year 6 are going on their residential school journey next week to Hautbois in Norfolk. | hope the sun continues to shine and even if it doesn’t
they will have a wonderful time. Mr Cottom, Ms Taiwo and Nicola Noakes will be accompanying them. It will be strange without you Year 6,
have fun!

Best wishes

Nicola Horton

Reminder:

School is closed on Friday 2™
October — INSET Day

?%@ _Pupilef the Well,

Nursery: Igra Ahmed Last week’s attendance: Number of Lates:
Reception: Aklima Begum hlurseny:$73:0%
] Reception: 99.1% Monday: 8
Year 1: Amira Mussa Vear 1: 97.4%
ear 1: 97.4% .
Year 2: Samira Razia Year 2: 100% Tuesday: 11
Year 3: Samiya Begum Year 3: 98.2% Wednesday: 24

Year 4: 95.0%

. Year 5: 99.1%
Year 5: Abdulbasit Islam e E N

Year 4: Dean Peermamode

Thursday: 7

Year 6: Tahsin Ahmed Overall Attendance: 95.7% N7 ¢ 54




NURSERY & RECEPTION
PARENT WORKSHOPS

All Nursery and Reception parents are invited to attend
every week! This will be an opportunity to receive
information on how you and the school can work in
partnership to support your child at home.

Nursery - Thursday - 9am till 10am - Nursery Class
Reception - Thursday - 9am till 10am - Reception Class

Fluoride Varnish ||Clubs Cancellation

Week Commencing -
05/10/2015
Theatre Club (Monday)
Library Club (Wednesday)
KS1 Homework Club (Friday)
Football Club (Friday)

Unfortunately the clubs
mentioned above have all been
cancelled during this week.
The club leaders will be in
Hautbois with Year 6 for their
residential visit. Apologies for
any inconvenience caused.

Parent Workshop

Nursery parents
Reception parents
Year 1 parents

Thursday 8t October
9am - 10am

Father Duncan Ross Room

PARENTS/ CARERS

St Paul with St Luke Primary School values
your opinions about the school and how we
support your child’s learning.

Please complete the parent

survey sent out on Monday

28th September and return to

the school office by 4pm on

Monday Sth October to be in a

chance of winning £25 high ©

street vouchers!

Parent View Workshop - Friday 9th October.
All parents welcome! Those who attend and
complete an online survey will be entered in
a draw to win £25 high street vouchers!

Parent Voice Event - Friday 23rd October.
All parents welcome! Voice your opinion
suggestions. We want to hear from you!

YOUR OPINION MATTERS

LATENESS.
AT THE STA
OF THE DAY

When a child arrives late at
the start of the school day, it is
very disruptive to their learning and
the learning of their classmates.

/1y

Year 6 Residential Visit to Hautbois

Please ensure that your child is in school by 8:30am
on Monday 5" October. The coach will be departing
from the school at 9am.

The coach will aim to return by 5pm on Friday ot

October, but the school will contact you if we
anticipate that there will be any delays.

Diary Dates:

Friday 274 October - INSET DAY - School Closed

Monday 5t October - Friday 9th October - Year 6 Hautbois
Residential Visit

Friday 9t October - Parent View Workshop - 9am - Father
Duncan Ross Room

Thursday 8t October - Fluoride Varnish - Parent Workshop
- Nursery, Reception and Year 1 parents

Friday 23+ October - Parent Voice Event - 9am - Father
Duncan Ross Room

Friday 16t October - Year 3 Class Assembly

Half-Term - Monday 26th October—Friday 30th October
Friday 6t November - Year 4 Class Assembly

Friday 13t November - Year 2 Class Assembly

Friday 20t November - Nursery Class Assembly

NURSERY & RECEPTION PARENT WORKSHOPS

The children and staff in Nursery and
Reception have been thrilled that so
many parents have been joining us for
our ‘Learn Together’ sessions.

These weekly sessions are an
opportunity for you to learn with your
child and to find out how your child is

being taught in school. Each week has a

different focus and parents are given an

activity or resource to take home with
them to share with their child.

We welcome all Nursery and Reception
parents to attend these sessions.

B The SPBC Youth
= Group invite you!

Quiz Night

Questions start 7:30pm
Food for sale
Bring your own drink
Fundraising raffle in aid of St Paul’s

Bow Common Youth Group
Venue: St Paul’s Bow Common Church, E3 4AR
Time:7 pm —-9:30 pm
Date: Saturday 3rd October
Website: stpaulsbowcommon.org.uk



http://stpaulsbowcommon.org.uk/

